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Dear League Secretary:
Welcome to the start of the XXXX season!!  If you are returning for another season or if you are a new secretary, I would like to thank you in advance for all the hard work you do to make sure your bowlers have a successful season.

All the leagues are interfaced to the automatic scorers; therefore we are able to provide you with the convenience of updated standing sheets and printed score sheets each week.  In order to have your league set up in the system for the following weeks, we need your help.  To help us accomplish this please return the following information by the end of your first night of bowling:

· Roster Sheets – for each team (filled out in line-up order)

· Averages – each bowler is required to use an established average for team handicap for the first night.  *Our system will figure the averages and handicaps for any new bowler who will be establishing an average the first night or until 3 games are completed.
· Rule “Changes” – please supply us with a copy of your league rules and any changes that pertain to handicapping or league standings.

· Schedule – please enclose a copy of your league schedule if you have not already done so; please make any corrections to position rounds, end of the 1st half, end of the 2nd half and end of the season on OUR copy of your league schedule.

Thank you for your cooperation and thank you for choosing Freeway Lanes of Solon!
Heather Fink




General Manager




Freeway Lanes of Solon






